From: Sledzinska, Elisa 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 2:42 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Meyer, Kenneth
Subject: Holiday Gift

Steve, 

An attendee of one the BACP Small Business Center business education workshops stopped by to pick up her certificate for finishing the business start-up certificate program.  

She gave me a gift even though I insisted I am not able to accept gifts due to the City’s Ethics Ordinance.  She was very persistent and English is her second language so I believe it was difficult for her to understand I cannot accept the gift. 

The gift is 24 Nexxus hair care package samples.  Each package contains 3 small tubes.  They are samples because the back of each package says “sample not for sale.”

To be in accordance with the City’s Ethics Ordinance,  I have donated the gift in its entirety.  The gift was donated to the Chicago Gives program and will be given to a family from a domestic violence shelter. 

Thank you. 

	



	ELISA SLEDZINSKA| PROJECT COORDINATOR
City of Chicago | Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP)
City Hall, Room 805, 121 N. LaSalle St., 60602
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